
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/14/2013 9:09:17 PM
To: R. Mark Pocta (rmp@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Mark - if there is a Bart strike, I won't be able to do lunch and we will need to reschedule. Hope that works for 
you. My apologies for the 11 th hour possible cancellation. If there is no strike, I will see you at noon.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0145834
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